

2024 May 17

Ms. Mafalda Duarte Executive Director Green Climate Fund 175 Art Center-daero, Yeonsu-gu Incheon Republic of Korea

Dear Ms. Duarte,

I am writing to inform you that, in light of an impending reorganization here at Global Affairs, I have to reluctantly give up my role as Canada's representative on the GCF Board. Mr. Andrew Hurst will replace and succeed me as the Board member for Canada, Belgium and Poland effective June 1, 2024.

His contact details are as follows:

Mr. Andrew Hurst
Executive Director
Climate Finance Bureau
Global Affairs Canada
Andrew.Hurst@international.gc.ca

I would very much appreciate that the Secretariat could make the necessary arrangements to appoint him to the Board.

Thank you in advance.

Sincerely,

Cam Do

Board Member for Canada, Belgium and Poland

